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COVID-19 Questions and Answers

The American Hospital Association (AHA) is a national
organization of hospitals, health systems and care
providers. The AHA helps patients and the community
understand important health issues, including addressing
COVID-19 concerns and questions. You can find a list of
questions and answers on its website at
https://www.aha.org/vaccine

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core counties is
available at our website at www.aaa?Z.org or by calling
1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am until
4:30 pm. This includes Adams, Brown, Gallia, Highland, Jackson,
Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton.




